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        Wednesday 23rd September 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
This year, due to the cancellation of the Year 1 phonics screening check in June 2020, the current Year 2 children are 
required to take the check in the second half of this autumn term.  
 
On Tuesday 6th October at 4pm, we would like to invite you to a virtual phonics information session to support you 
in helping your child in their phonics learning at home. During the session, we will outline what phonics is, the style 
of the phonics screening test that the children will experience and resources that you can use to support your child 
at home. Nearer the time of the meeting, we will send out information about how you can join the virtual session 
via our school messaging service. We look forward to virtually seeing you there.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Morgan  
 
EYFS and Key Stage 1 Phase Leader  
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